
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

We propose to extend the Ad Hoc Switching Committee Negotiations for a
30-day period. Both Company and Union Ad Hoc Committees have agreed to this
proposed extension.

The Committees are basically in agreement on the revised language to the
Job Definitions concerning the classifications inITolved as well as the system-wide
standard training program. The salary issue, however, could not be resolved on
June 27, 1984.

During the 30-day extension, both Committees will assure that the verbal
agreements are formalized in the Job Definitions and training program. A further
study will be made on the salary issue. A tentative meeting has been scheduled
for July 12, 1984.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

~Io .1984 By~\MJ .•~_
Business Manager ---1


